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THANK YOU DOROTHY 

LOOKS LIKE THE BASSES ARE  
NOT SINGING THE CORRECT 
NOTES. 

THANKS….. We do appreciate your help 
in being our accompanist and as last 
week leading the choir . Thank you. 

SOLD 

Trailer is gone…..Last week I received several 
phone calls from Universal motors that they 
have been able to sell the trailer. Unfortunate-
ly at a lower price of $700 only, which is not 
what we had hoped for. I contacted President 
John and shared the information with him, and 
the alternative would be to collect the trailer 
and bring it back to the Wittwer’s shed. We 
have stored the trailer at our shed for over 3 
years and we need to use the space for our 
needs. Dorothy emailed me with information 
that she said that with depreciation over 10 
years we would be “lucky” to receive any sig-
nificant price. The Universal Motors spokesper-
son mentioned that the design of the Trailer 
did not lend itself for a sale.  

THE TRAILER HAS BEEN SOLD 
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  The roster for 
the Soup & Coffee for 2024 has been 
prepared. A copy is available. Next 
“chefs”  Peter Geue and John Wittwer 
with the first Soup nights. We raised  
$55 last week  our overall TOTAL for 
Supper is $167.50  ThankYou. 

Sponsorship…….  Thanks through Jeff Gerrard we have 
received further Sponsorship from Gilbert’s Toyota, 
Thank you Jeff. If anyone has any other suggestions of 
possible contacts please see J Wittwer, so that we can 
increase our Sponsorship for this year. We will keep 
you advised of the results of our efforts.  
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Treasurer’s report….. Thank you for your support at 
the AGM. I have tried to think how we can continue to 
manage the cost of a concert. I will be preparing in-
formation for the Executive meeting next week which 
should assist people to understand the %process for a 
concert that we are advocating. Further information 
will be shared with you after the Exec meeting. 

People’s Choice and Community Lottery…  
Tickets will be available on line from Thursday 18th 
April . Tickets are $2 each and we as a club receive all 
the ticket money you  and your friends give to the 
Lottery. Last year we raised $700 odd profit, and I 
would hope we can raise more than $700. Early Bird 
tickets will be closed on 16th May, with the draw on 
Thursday 28th May. Ticket sales close on the 25th  
July. Final draw 1st Aug. There are 52 prizes . 

WOW!!!!! 
WHAT A SUPPER  

THANK YOU 

EXEC MEETING NEXT TUESDAY 6PM  

Movie Night...We need your help on 
the selection of a suitable movie from 
the Disney movies. Evidently Daniel 
can only manage to hire films from 
Disney. I have printed a list of movies 
from Disney ( over 500) movies. Could  
You please look through the list and 
give your choice by next week. Lists 
od Disney Movies are on the table. 
Thank you. 


